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2nd October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
COVID update 
As you are aware from our letter last week, we saw a rise in the number of COVID cases in school.  
Many thanks to those parents who were vigilant of any symptoms of COVID and aired on the side of 
caution. 
 
The Infection Control Policy was put in place which helped to mitigate some of 
the risk but unfortunately some members of staff needed to be absent from 
school last week.  As always, the Newchurch Team rallied together to ensure 
that there was continuity in the children’s education and there business as 
usual. 
 
As staff give their time willingly to deliver the afterschool clubs, we needed to make sure that their 
workload was not heightened as a result of changes to staffing within the week but also this week. 
Therefore, we will need to delay the starting of clubs until next week (week beginning 9th October) to 
ensure that it is safe for children from different classes to mix and also there is sufficient staffing to 
deliver the clubs.  
 
We will endeavour to send out the text messages tomorrow indicating your child’s place in a club. 
 
Many thanks for your patience and understanding. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 
 
Headteacher 
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